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&
Mr. Kazuhisa Mori

Executive Vice Chairman

Japan Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc
1-2-13 Shiba Daimon

Minato-ku, Tokyo 105-8605

Japan

Fax.: +81-3-5777-0762

Dear Mr. Mori,

It was indeed a pleasure for me to have the opportunity of meeting you and your senior
staff during my recent visit to Japan. The meeting enabled me to become familiar with
the range of peaceful nuclear applications in your country currently and for the future.

I was particularly pleased for the opportunity to have such a lively discussion with you
especially concerning your views in enhancing the peaceful application of nuclear
technology to development needs, including the role of nuclear power in meeting energy
demand.

I hope that the successful cooperation which exists already will keep on continuing and
developing and I wish to thank JAIF for the excellent arrangement of my visit and for the
kind hospitality extended to me and my staff.

Yours sincerely,

i

Dr. Soedyartomo Soentono
Chalrrnan



